
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

DRY CREEK ACADEMY 
Beyond the Classroom ~ Winter 2023 

 

This session will run from January 9th to February 1st.   
 

§ The Dry Creek board was posted before break, so remind your student to check the 
board if they aren’t sure what class they are in.  Notes will not be sent home.   

§ Dry Creek Academy starts at 2:40 and runs until 3:20 pm on Mondays &/or Wednesdays. 
§ Buses will go from Osmond to SVMS, and then students can ride their normal route bus 

home. However, space is limited. If you are available to pick up your child after class, we 
would greatly appreciate it.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
1/3/23  - Welcome Back ! School 
resumes from Christmas Break 
 

1/9/23 - Winter Session of Dry 
Creek Academy begins 
 

1/10/23 – 6th Grade Ski Trip 
	

1/11/23 -  School Spelling Bee 
 

1/12/23 – 6th Grade Ski Trip 
 

1/12/23 – PTO meeting 10:00 am 
All interested parents are invited.  
 

1/13/23 – No School 
 

1/18/23 -  District Spelling Bee 
 

1/20/23 – No School 
 

1/24/23 – 5th Grade Ski Trip 
 

1/25/23 – 5th Grade Maturation 
 

1/26/23 – 5th Grade Ski Trip 
 

1/31/23 – 4th Grade Ski Trip 
 

Looking Ahead . . . 
2/1/23 – Last day of Winter Dry 
Creek Academy 
	

2/7/23 –  4th Grade Ski Trip	
	

	
      

 
 

 
Tyler	Jack,	Principal	
Phone	–	307-885-9457	
Fax	–	307-886-5789	

www.osmond.lcsd2.org	

 

Osmond Elementary 

 

Winter Has Arrived! 
 

A goal of our physical education department is to teach sports/activities that will 
keep students active throughout their lives.  Skiing and snowboarding are an 
obvious choice as we are privileged to live in an area with abundant snowfall.   
 
Thanks to your support of the fundraiser and reduced prices offered by Pine 
Creek Ski Resort, we are able to offer two days of skiing/snowboarding with 
instruction for each grade level.   
 
If your child earned $50 through the fundraiser, the lift ticket and rentals are 
covered for both days.  If they did not participate, please make sure to have 
money to the school prior to their scheduled trips.   
 
The cost is $50 total for two days of lift tickets and two days of rentals.  If your 
student has their own equipment that they will be bringing, they only need to pay 
$15 per day ($30 total) for their lift ticket or if they have their own equipment 
and a season pass, they will not need to bring in any money. If for some reason 
they need to rent equipment but have a season pass they will simply owe $10 per 
day ($20 total). 
 
We are excited for this opportunity and know that the  
two days increase the likelihood that our young skier  
will taste enough success to instill a desire to continue.  
It is amazing to see how quickly they learn! 
 

 Classrooms have been holding their preliminary Spelling Bees  
to decide on the three representatives from each classroom  
who will then participate in the Osmond Written 4th – 6th  
Grade Spelling Bee on Wednesday, January 11th.   
 

 The top five spellers from each grade will advance to the  
 District Bee for 4th – 6th grades on Wednesday, January 18th.   
 

 The top ten 6th graders for the District will then advance to  
 the District 6th – 8th Grade Bee on Wednesday, February 8th. 
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Osmond Elementary has AMAZING TALENT! 
 

Thank you to all our brave students who shared their talents with us.  

 

5th & 6th graders can get 
FREE ski lift tickets at 
various Idaho resorts! 

 
For more information go 
to www.skiidaho.us and 

click on the passports tab. 
 
 

 

               Free and Reduced Lunch Makes 
              a Big Difference for our School! 
 
Parents, we highly encourage you to apply for free and  
reduced school meals at the following website:   
https://lcsd2.org/free-reduced-application-instructions/   
 
Beyond the benefit of having a reduced or free lunch for your student, this helps 
our school continue to qualify for Title I reading and math assistance for our 
students.  Even if your child doesn’t eat school meals, we would encourage you to 
apply so that we can report an accurate counting and maintain all the amazing 
services our Title I program teacher and aides provide to our students. 
 


